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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
UCAS Launch Evening  
 
On Tuesday 20th May from 6pm until 7pm we will be hosting an in-person UCAS information evening. 
The aim of this evening is to provide parents and carers with vital information related to UCAS 
(University and Colleges Admissions Service). 
 
During the evening, we will be providing the following information: 

- What is UCAS? 
- Timeline of key dates and events 
- How your young person should be preparing from now until their application date 
- How Beths Grammar School makes UCAS predictions  
- An optional session on Top Universities (Oxbridge/Russell Group Unis etc) and 

Medicine/Veterinary/Dentistry application processes 
 
If there is any additional information you would like regarding UCAS please submit the question via 
the question link, and we will try to incorporate the information into the presentation.  
Question submission form - Question form 
 
Scholars can attend the event if they wish, but they will receive this information at school. If we are 
unable to answer all the questions in the time available during the evening we will make contact 
afterwards. 
 
The slides used at the event will be made available via the Year 12 Teams page after the event. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Foley                                          Mr Waite 
Assistant Headteacher                   Head of Year 12 

mailto:admin@beths.bexley.sch.uk
http://www.beths.bexley.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/CnXDtivEGs

